David Bieber

From: Michael Sheahan

Sent: Monday, April 26, 2021 11:25 AM

To: David Bieber

Subject: FW: Legal for Parkdale Permit Hearing to start 4-28-2021
Attachments: BPS04262021_0002.pdf

Dave,

Please see below regarding Canon City Daily Record ad for Parkdale Permit. | have attached the CC
receipt to show proof of payment for you files.

Michael Sheahan
Cell - 303-591-6725
Michael.sheahan@martinmarietta.com

From: jdgeddes@prairiemountainmedia.com <jdgeddes@prairiemountainmedia.com> On Behalf Of Classifieds Main
Sent: Monday, April 26, 2021 11:00 AM

To: Michael Sheahan <Michael.Sheahan@martinmarietta.com>

Subject: Re: Legal for Parkdale Permit Hearing to start 4-28-2021

EXTERNAL EMAIL

CC Receipt is attached
D

On Mon, Apr 26, 2021 at 10:37 AM Classifieds Main <classifieds@prairiemountainmedia.com> wrote:

No prob, this is scheduled for Apr 28, May 5, 12, 19 in the CC DR, ad#1795108, cost $114.66
You can call me at 303-473-1376 w/CC prepay
D

PUBLIC NOTICE

Front Range Aggregates, LLC; 1627 Cole Boulevard, Suite 200, Lakewood, Colorado 80401, phone (720) 245-6423, has
filed an application to amend a Regular (112) Construction Materials Operation Reclamation Permit with the Colorado
Mined Land Reclamation Board under provisions of the Colorado Land Reclamation Act for the Extraction of
Construction Materials. The mine is known as the Parkdale Quarry, and is located at or near Sections 6 and 7, Township
18 South, Range 71 West, and Sections 1, 2, 11, 12, 13, and 14, Township 18 South, Range 72 West, 6th Prime
Meridian.

The proposed date of commencement the activities proposed in the amendment is August 1, 2021, and the proposed
date of completion is December 31, 2121. The proposed future use of the land is rangeland and wildlife habitat.
Additional information and tentative decision date may be obtained from the Division of Reclamation, Mining, and
Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, Colorado 80203, (303) 866-3567, or at the Fremont County Clerk and
Recorder's office; 615 Macon Ave., Room 102 and Room 103, Caiion City, CO 81212, or the above-named applicant.
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Comments must be in writing and must be received by the Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety by 4:00 p.m. on
June 9, 2021.

Please note that under the provisions of C.R.S. 34-32.5-101 et seq. Comments related to noise, truck traffic, hours of
operation, visual impacts, effects on property values and other social or economic concerns are issues not subject to
this Office’s jurisdiction. These subjects, and similar ones, are typically addressed by your local governments, rather
than the Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety or the Mined Land Reclamation Board.

Published: Canon City Daily Record April 28, May 5, 12, 19, 2021-1795108

On Mon, Apr 26, 2021 at 10:32 AM Michael Sheahan <Michael.Sheahan@martinmarietta.com> wrote:

My apologies. Checking with our land department, the ad must run once per week for 4 weeks
beginning Wednesday, April 28, 2021.

Thank you for pressing the issue. Again, my apologies for not having the correct information to start.
Please send me the ad copy and invoice amount. | will call you with a CC #.

Thank you!

Michael Sheahan

Cell - 303-591-6725

Michael.sheahan@martinmarietta.com




